Updates from the previous Neiqhbourhood forum for Clifton and Clifton East
Environmental concerns actions taken​
South Parade - plastic is being collected until the scheme can be set up correctly.

Wellington Terrace bins over flowing - Monitoring the location showed no problem but a new complaint has just been received. Waste team conclude that the problem is caused by people are fly tipping. This area will be added as a hot spot priority to be checked frequently and will look at 1,vhat can be done to resolve some o,' the issues.

Request for signs to be erected to warn people not to dump litter- There are no signs at present. However in response to this request a litter campaign is being carried out between Enforcement and May Gurney in October, We will update on how this worked at the next Neighbourhood Forum

Alma Vale Rd Communal Bins - these are being monitored on a regular basis and there is not problem with the emptying of the bins but with people leaving rubbish around them. This is being removed quickly.

Recycling bins in Oakfieid Place - Enforcement has arranged for these to be removed, Oakfield Residents Association have been supplied with a graffiti removal kit.

Leigh Road tree works- Tree work agreed for Leigh Road including replacement of two trees previously removed.

Cycle Parking an assessment of cycle parking has taken place, money has been agreed for two cycle parks. The assessment shows that there are some good opportunities for new cycle parking points around Clifton Village these suggestions need to be taken to the newly formed transport sub group to review, funding will be required for larger schemes.

Communal bin screening has been agreed.

Police Updates​
Problems with beggars/street drinker problems Clifton Village - Police have investigated and monitored the situation moving on problem beggars/street drinkers causing problems. There have been 5 arrests connected to offences made by street drinkers, all cases resulting in a charge. The situation seems to have improved now but will still be monitored.

'A' boards concerns have been reported to highways team who have visited premises and warned business owners to remove problem 'A' boards.

Parking problems reported all the problem areas have been enforced and tickets are being given to offending vehicles. Policing team have spoken to car users to make them aware of parking considerately. Police and neighbourhoods team developed a leaflet to leave on cars to highlight issues and encourage considerate parking in future.

Charles Place/Christina Place

Vehicles blocking gates - St Paul's Road

Victoria Terrace junction parking

Richmond Hill/Frederick Place

Community Building for Clifton and Clifton East

There is a severe lack of community facilities in the wider Clifton area and there seems to be a lot of interest in finding new properties that are suitable for community use. A list of potential sites was discussed. If community groups wanted to manage a community building BCC and other agencies could offer some support to enable this. There are other options and examples in the city where a virtual community hub could be created, making venue spaces more accessible. Another option is to look at shared use of venues like schools, libraries, health premises, scout buildings, tenant rooms, etc

